
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

DISTRICT OF STEWART 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 Property Tax payment deadlines – COVID-19 relief measures 

The District of Stewart recognizes that the 

 ongoing effects of COVID-19 has impacted  

our residents and has continued the 

Alternative Tax Collection Scheme for 2021 

to assist you by deferring the tax payment deadlines.  

 

Property owners may elect to use the Alternative Tax Collection 

Scheme (Bylaw 984-2021) which defers the penalty date on 

balances owing until September 1 – 5% and November 1 – 5% 

(instead of a 10% penalty on unpaid balances as of July 2). 

 

Property owners must “elect” to use 

the alternative tax collection scheme. 

 

Watch for a copy of the form and information about  

paying your taxes in your mailbox. 

 

A copy of the form can also be obtained at the District office 

In person at 705 Brightwell Street, Stewart, BC  

by phoning 250-636-2251 

or email clerk@districtofstewart.com 

 

 

     For more information:  (250) 636-2251| finance@districtofstewart.com 
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